Welcome to the next edition of our monthly newsletter, What's up at Wolfe Street? We're excited to share all the great activities, celebrations, and victories at the Wolfe Street Center with you. To support better lifelong recovery outcomes, make a one-time or recurring donation!



What are your plans for New Year's Eve? You (and anyone else you know!) are invited to Howlin' at the Moon -- December 31 at 9:00 p.m. until 2:00 a.m. on January 1.

Join us for a safe, substance-free place to party. We'll have:

- All-Night Meetings
- Fun & Fellowship
- ■Ball-Drop Celebration
- ■Breakfast to Follow

Family and friends are welcome to this free event! Volunteers needed - sign up to volunteer in the bookstore. See you at the Wolfe Street Center on 12/31!



It's been an incredible year! This year, we served:

- 112 people with one-to-one peer support at the Wolfe Street Center
- 300+ people with Narcan overdose reversal training
- 2,700+ attendance at recovery celebrations and events
- □ 16,000+ attendance at support meetings hosted at the Wolfe Street Center

We couldn't do this without you! Your support to continue our meaningful service is so appreciated. Please consider making a donation here:

## **DONATE NOW**









## DONATE NOW



The Wolfe Street Foundation is a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization - all donations are tax-deductible as allowed by law. When you give to the Wolfe Street Foundation, you're making a big difference. Contributions help us provide safe and adequate space for regular recovery support groups, one-to-one peer recovery support services, peer and community education workshops, warm meals and fellowship on holidays, and so much more!

We couldn't do it without you. When it comes to recovery in Arkansas, there's a lot of work to be done. But we can do this. Together.

Did a friend forward you this email? Sign up for our email list here.